
We are so glad you’re here! We hope you experience meaningful connections with 
God’s people and sense God’s presence in a fresh way today.

FIRST TIME HERE? Stop by the Welcome Desk and say hello! We have a gift bag 
for you, complete with homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free 
coffee and tea in the café. Just turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around 
the corner to the left from the connection counters.

W E L C O M E !W E L C O M E !

LEFC KIDS  |   lefc.net / kids 
… equipping and encouraging parents to nurture lifelong faith in their 
children, while helping their kids to grow in a fun, safe environment.

LEFC STUDENTS  |   lefc.net /crossover 
 … providing Christ-centered programs for 5th-12th graders, including Life 
Groups, biblical teaching, and activities focused on disciple-making and oikos.*

LEFC ADULTS  |   lefc.net /adults 
… encouraging adults to intentionally share their lives and the truths of 
God’s Word in relationship together and among their oikos.*

*Oikos is the Greek word for household and is used to describe our God-given sphere of  influence, 
the people we interact with on a daily basis. 

L E F C  A T  A  G L A N C EL E F C  A T  A  G L A N C E
M A K I N G  D I S C I P L E S  O F  J E S U S  C H R I S T . . .M A K I N G  D I S C I P L E S  O F  J E S U S  C H R I S T . . .

W H A T ' S  H A P P E N I N G  A T  L E F CW H A T ' S  H A P P E N I N G  A T  L E F C

NEWCOMERS BREAKFAST  
On Saturday, May 4, Pastor Tony 
and his wife Kristen will host a 
breakfast for adults and teens 
new to LEFC. You'll have the 
opportunity to meet the pastoral 
staff and learn about the ministry 
of LEFC. Sign up online or call the 
office to reserve your spot!

lefc.net /newcomers

SUMMER SUNDAYS We are 
building a team of people to 
lead our kids classes in July and 
August so that our year-round 
Shepherds have the opportunity 
to rest and recharge. Would you 
consider being part of this team 
and investing in the lives of LEFC 
Kids this summer? You can sign up 
for one Sunday or all eight! Stop 
by the connection counter or our 
website to learn more!

lefc.net / kids / ser ving

WARWICK COMMUNITY CHEST 
FOOD DRIVE LEFC is partnering 
with the Warwick Community 
Chest to collect food for local 
families in need. Visit the website 
below to view a list of suggested 
items for donation. Volunteer 
opportunities are available as well! 
Food and monetary donations can 
be dropped off at the connection 
counter on Sunday mornings until 
April 28. Thank you for helping to 
share the love of Jesus with our 
community!

lefc.net / fooddrive

SAVE THE DATE for Sunday in the 
Park! Join us at the Lititz Springs 
Park on Sunday, June 2, from 10AM 
to 2PM for an outdoor worship 
service followed by baptisms, food 
trucks, and fun with our church 
family and community! More 
information coming soon!

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING  
Join us for our congregational 
meeting on Sunday, May 19!
5PM - Meal by donation to 
benefit Crossover's mission trip 
to Thailand this summer.
6PM - Meeting to receive new
members, affirm new leaders,
approve the budget, and more!
KIDS' MINISTRY is available for
infants through 4th grade. Please 
pre-register your children at the 
website below by May 5!

CONNECT GROUP Looking for 
community at LEFC? Here's your 
chance to try out a life group! Join 
us at Connect Group on Sundays, 
May 5, 12, and 19, during 
second service in Room A1. No 
registration required! Contact  
Jeff Travis with questions.

travis@lefc.net

lefc.net /meetings

OUR NEXT BAPTISM will be held 
on June 2 at the Lititz Springs 
Park during our Sunday in the Park 
service! To sign up, contact Janet 
Travis by May 19!

janet.travis@lefc.net,  717-626-5332

S T A F F  N E W SS T A F F  N E W S
We are delighted to announce the hiring of Erin Martin as our Nursery 
Coordinator! Having served as an interim leader in this ministry, she is a 
great fit as a permanent member of our Kids Ministry team! Erin is ready 
to use her passion and skill to lead our shepherd teams and partner with 
parents while creating a purposeful environment of care for our littlest 
ones! Erin has been attending LEFC for about 5 years along with her 
husband, Scott, and their 4 children. Welcome to the team, Erin!
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